Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/30/2025 5:58:49 PM

First name: Cheryl

Last name: Bennett

Organization:

Title:

Comments: I've lived in this beautiful valley most of my 71 years. Recreating in the Cottonwood/Hyalite area for
many summers. Taking this 8,000 acres of our land is appalling. This is unnecessary and destructive to those of
us that love where we live. These are precious Ecosystems that you are trying to destroy. Please vote NO on this
proposed legislation.



